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Washington, D. C. 20555 Bra eh &
Dear Sir: Cb 4

Attached are my comments on the proposed rules,10CFR Parts
2,19, 20, 21, 30, 40, 51, 60 and 70 as published in the Federal
Register, Vol. 44, No. 236, December 6, 1979.

The overall proposed rules are well written; however, it is
apparent from my comments that I take issue with several concepts.

If there are any questions on my comments, please feel free

to contact me at (602) 626-4985.

''S inc er ely,

'7:N.n U~{
JamesG.McC,taypttingDirectori

ucrEar Fudl Cycle Research Programs
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